
 
 

 

 

 

M40 Preston Reservoir to Merri Creek 

Water Main Renewal Project 

Construction Update – Northern section 
May 2017 

KEY ACTIVITIES IN MAY 

 Closure and traffic changes on Robinson Road during work hours 

 Changes to car parking at Regent Station 

 Installation of new M40 pipeline along Robinson Road 

 Dysons route 567 bus stop relocated to Station Street 

 Construction of concrete pit at Reservoir 2  

Our working hours on Saturdays will be extended to be 7am to 6pm.  

 

Melbourne Water land, west of GE Robinson Park and at Reservoir 1 

 Finish trenching and installing pipe within Reservoir 1.  

Reservoirs 2 & 3 
 Piling works will continue in early May at Reservoir 2 to prepare for contruction 

of a concrete valve pit. We expect this construction work will begin in mid May. 

 These piling works are expected to be completed in mid May, weather 
conditions permitting. 

Robinson Road*  
 From Saturday 8 May Robinson Road will be closed between Regent Street and 

Station Street during work hours. This work will last for approximately three 

weeks. Driveway access will be maintained. 

 Car park 1 (CP1) will be closed from Monday 8 May for approximately three 

weeks. The temporary car park (CP3) has been resurfaced. Access is from Wild 
Street. 

 Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured to the eastern footpath. 

 On completion of works adjacent to CP1, the bus drop off zone at Regent 
Station will be closed. While these works progress, the north bound lane on 

Robinson Road between Station Street and Henry Street (adjacent to CP2) may 
be closed at times during working hours. 

 The Dysons route 567 bus stop at Regent Station will be relocated to outside 
9 Station Street near Trudgeon Avenue from Monday 15 May. 

 Works will progress in stages along Robinson Road from Regent Street toward 

Crawley Street in coming months. 

*Please see the map over 



 

 

 

  

 

What to expect 
 Our hours of work will be from 7am to 6pm Monday to Saturday. 

 Driveway access to private property will be maintained. 

 Detours, signage and traffic controllers will be in place to manage traffic flow and 
ensure motorists, pedestrians and cyclists are able to safely navigate around our 
work areas.  

 Dust will be managed onsite with water suppression, regular monitoring and 
street cleaning. 

None of the palm trees along Robinson Road will need to be relocated as we install 

pipes. 

The temporary fencing at GE Robinson Park will remain in place until our project 
work has been completed. 

There will be no disruption to your water supply during our M40 project works. 

Keeping you informed 
We are committed to keeping you informed about this project and our activities. 
For regular updates please check your letterbox, visit our webpage or register for 

our online updates.  
 
 

More information 

 Phone 1800 754 077  

 Email m40@melbournewater.com.au 

 Visit www.yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/m40 

 Contact our TTY and Interpreter services 

TTY on 133 677       Interpreter service on 131 450 
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